


Here is a Good Neighbor interaction with someone who is making public comment on the proposed 
project. I believe it is the position of thenieghbor that the project should not have on-site parking 
because it could result in a reduction of on-street parking. 
 
Owen 
___________________________________ 
Trepanier & Associates, Inc. 
Land Planners & Development Consultants 
305-293-8983  
 
From: Owen Trepanier  
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 11:08 AM 
To: 'BEN VOLPIAN' <bvol@bellsouth.net> 
Subject: RE: 1026-1028 Truman Ave. 
 
Sure, both are possibilities. The project, as proposed, is a significant reduction in parking demand from 
what was there before and what could be rebuilt based on the involuntary demolition of the previous 
building. The Faveli’s already chose to rebuild a less ambitious project. The previous building size could 
be rebuilt today, but I don’t think anybody wants that. 
 
In speaking with the parking people if the location of the drive, impacts two parking spaces, and the on-
street parking cannot be reorganized to recapture the spaces, then the excess space (which is not big 
enough for autos) will be used for scooter parking. 
 
I couldn’t agree more though, the community’s insistence on auto-centric planning, i.e. eliminating on-
street parking in favor of on-site parking, is a losing strategy and results in a less walkable, and therefore 
pleasant, community. 
 
Owen 
___________________________________ 
Trepanier & Associates, Inc. 
Land Planners & Development Consultants 
305-293-8983  
 
From: BEN VOLPIAN <bvol@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Sunday, October 21, 2018 7:48 PM 
To: Owen Trepanier <owen@owentrepanier.com> 
Subject: 1026-1028 Truman Ave. 
 
Mr. Trepanier, 
 
I talked to you briefly about this project outside after the Planning Board meeting. The below is the last 
sentence of a letter I sent to a few people at City Hall. Maybe a little less of an ambitious project? Maybe 
this could be something to think about? 
 
 

Maybe an easing of HARC’s off street parking requirement could be part of a solution? 

 

Cordially, 

Ben Volpian 
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